
12th January 2024
Inclusion North News

Inclusion North will share an important news story and 
tell you about their own work here every two weeks.

Stop People Dying Too Young

On 30th November 2023, the latest LeDeR report was published. LeDeR 

is the NHS work about learning from the lives and deaths of people 

with a learning disability and autistic people (LeDeR)

This is the first year that the deaths of autistic people have been 

reviewed as part of the LeDeR programme.

The report shows that

• People with a learning disability are still at risk of dying much 

younger than other people

• Almost half of the people with a learning disability who died in 

2022 might still be alive if they had got different care. Their deaths 

were avoidable.

• Not enough has been done to make sure that the deaths of autistic 

people are reported to the LeDeR programme.

• People with a learning disability from Black, Asian and ethnic 

minority backgrounds are still at risk of dying even younger.

To read the report, search on Google for ‘King’s College London LeDeR’

There is an Easy Read version and a video version too.



Happy New Year from everyone at Inclusion 

North.

At Inclusion North we are looking forward to 2024 

for lots of different reasons.

We will be launching our new podcast.

Our next Take The Lead level 1 course will be 

starting soon.

We will re-start our Involving Everyone project for 

people with Profound and Multiple Learning 

Disabilities in the North East.

We have two new Directors joining our Board. We 

are excited to start working with Denise and Diane 

who we know will be brilliant.

Thank you.

The Inclusion North team want to say a big thank 

you to all the wonderful people we worked with in 

2023.

So many people were part of our work and helped to 

make it a success. 
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